
Statement: Beware of Scam Calls
提防偽冒聲明

Hong Kong Adventist Hospital - Tsuen Wan (HKAH-TW) has been
informed by patients that they have recently received suspected
scam calls, where the imposters claim to be staff members of
HKAH-TW, notifying patients about the collection of medical
reports. We would like to remind the public should remain vigilant
at all times. If you have any doubts, please contact our hotline (Tel:
2275 6688) for inquiries.

Hong Kong Adventist Hospital - Tsuen Wan

本院接獲病人通知，指近日收到疑似電話錄音騙案，騙徒自稱香港
港安醫院—荃灣（荃灣港安）職員，通知病人需要領取醫療報告。
本院在此提醒大眾應時刻保持警覺，如遇有疑問，請致電本院熱線
（電話﹕2275 6688）查詢。

香港港安醫院—荃灣
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